Friday 16 December 2022 – Last day of Term 4

Students will finish school on Friday 16 December 2022.
All school-based staff will be participating in an additional School Development Day on Monday 19 December 2022 and will not be providing supervision to children unless no other arrangements can be made.
Parents and carers can find local vacation care providers through the Before and After Care School Finder
https://finder.service.nsw.gov.au/
School Development Days allow our staff to participate in professional learning that was put on hold due to COVID-19 staffing pressures and plan ahead for 2023 to ensure we meet the needs of our students.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us on 02 6677 7221.

